July 11th,1941.

Colonel C. BE. Cross,
#1 Neurological Hospital, RCAMC,
Canadian Army Overseas.

Dear Colonel Cross:

I received your letter of June 5th
together with the broadside of May 3lst.

#e are still on the gquest for a student
of etymology who can publish a glossary of terms which will
cover the coinage from which you are constantly drawingt
You sent the letter which was written to me, evidently by
mistake, to Ken MacKenzie in Toronto. He has returned it
to me. I have read it over the telephone to Dr. Martin.

I think it is fair to say that our conclusion is that the
donors would prefer that the money sent over through us
should not be used for loans to members of the staff, but
should only be used for the scientific needs of the staff
which cannot be covered in the ordinary wey, or as a
supplement to the comfort and well being of the staff.

I am enclosing a draft on London for $500.00,
however, which will make it possible to ecarry on, and you can
make a definite statement of the whole situation as soon as
the loans are called in.

Yours sincerely,

WGP/AD



